
I am in full support of this bill. If you need proof of the efficacy of this policy look at California. I’ve ridden for 15 years and feel much 
safer in stop and go traffic being able to filter through rather than hoping the car driving 5ft behind me realizes they don’t have the 
same braking power as a bike.


